
New Hampton High School 
November 1013 
 
Students petitioning for graduation at semester: 
 
Kaitlyn Deers 
Jessica Zeien 
Isabella Snyder
 
 
Students are on track to graduate at semester with the understanding they will complete 
the fall semester successfully.  It is the recommendation of high school staff that the 
above students be allowed to graduate in December 2013, pending approval by the school 
board, and receive diplomas in May 2014 from New Hampton High School if they 
complete the required course work. 
 
Submitted by Sarah Updegraff, high school principal 


